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May 18, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

ATTN:  Hossein Hashemzadeh
 Video Division, Media Bureau

Re: Mountain Licenses, L.P.
TV Translator Station K44CK, Chelan, WA
Status Report re Special Temporary Authority

Dear Ms. Dortch:

By letter dated August 24, 2016 (“Letter Grant”), Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief of the 
Media Bureau’s Video Division, granted Mountain Licenses, L.P. (“Mountain”) a one-year extension 
of special temporary authority for Mountain’s TV translator station K44CK, Chelan, Washington (Fac. 
ID No. 58692) to remain off air.  Mountain, by its attorneys, hereby provides its latest 90-day status 
report as required by the Letter Grant concerning efforts to restore K44CK broadcasting operations.  
The information below was provided to the undersigned by Ron Sweatte (“Sweatte”), Chief 
Technology Officer of Mountain’s general partner, Northwest Broadcasting, Inc.

As previously reported, the remote, mountainous K44CK transmitter site suffered a forest fire 
in August 2015, during which electrical facilities at the site were damaged and electrical power lost.  
Because restoration of power is essential to resumption of K44CK operations, it remains the focus of 
efforts at the site.  With respect thereto, the Chelan Public Utility District (the “PUD”) has reported to 
Sweatte during the current 90-day period that the PUD has awarded the job of restoring power to the 
transmitter site to a contractor. Work is currently scheduled to commence in mid-July, on the 
assumption that weather conditions will permit access and safe working conditions at that time.
Restoration of K44CK service is dependent on the power restoration efforts and timetable of the PUD, 
and Mountain will remain in contact with the PUD accordingly.
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Respectfully submitted.

/s/ Dennis P. Corbett

Dennis P. Corbett
of TELECOMMUNICATIONS LAW PROFESSIONALS PLLC

cc (via email): Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh
Mr. Ron Sweatte 


